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Statement by the Delegation of Uzbekistan

Mr. President,

We warmly welcome the distinguished delegation of the Republic of Kenya and thank for the presentation of the national report under the second cycle of the UPR.

We commend the steps made by the Government of Kenya for the protection and promotion of human rights, the progress made in implementing the recommendations of the first review.

We are pleased to note the adoption of the new Constitution, which ensures a solid foundation for human rights and freedoms. The establishment of the National Commission on Human Rights, reforms carried out in the judiciary and the police are among important measures taken in this field.

Our delegation makes the following recommendations to Kenya :

1. Increase efforts to strengthen human rights education in the country;

2. Continue to cooperate with UN human rights mechanisms within the framework of implementation of ratified international instruments.

Thank you the attention.

